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I oppose SB429 as it has been shown waiting periods do nothing to stop gun 

violence. It puts people in imminent danger from a violent individual. If they are under 

immediate threat and the police aren't to help this defenseless citizen, the citizen has 

the right to go get the means to protect themselves and their family. They shouldn't 

have to gamble with their lives on a 72-hour wait or on an "approval" when they've 

done nothing wrong. Yet the dangerous criminal can still circumvent the law and get 

a gun whenever they want. That's why this law will not work.  


